## GRAHAM COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS PO BOX 1239 18 COURT STREET ROBBINSVILLE, NC 28771

AUGUST 25, 2020

The Graham County Board of Elections has moved the One-Stop (early Voting) to the Community Room at the Community Building located at 196 Knight Street due to the COVID 19 and social distancing required by a mandate from the North Carolina Execute Director of Elections, Karen Brinson Bell. The Board feels that this move will be better at meeting the guidelines of social distancing as required by the NC State Board of Elections.

Early voting will begin on October 15, 2020 and run thru October  $31^{st}$ , 2020. We will be open Monday thru Saturday 8:00 am to 7:30 pm. On the First two Saturdays the office will be open from 8:00 am to 6:00 pm and on the final Saturday 8:00 am to 3:00 pm.

If you have any questions please feel free to call our office at (828) 479-7969. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Teresa Garland, Director Graham County Board of Elections (828) 479-7969

Juanita Colvard, Chairman
Teresa Eller, Secretary
Lowell Crisp, Member
Billy Ditmore, Member
Keith Rogers Member

Microsoft

Teresa Garland, Director

Teresa.garland@grahamcounty.org

Laura Adams, Deputy Director

Laura.adams@grahamcounty.org